
MEMORANDUM 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Town Council 
 FROM: Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner 
 DATE: December 2, 2016 
 SUBJECT: Bryant Conservation Easement 
 
Introduction 
 
At the May 9, 2016 meeting, the Town Council voted to purchase .89 acres (Willens lot) 
to acquire a northern access to the Loveitt Woods open space. There is an existing trail 
that connects Glenden Rd to Loveitt Woods. At this time, Dale Bryant is donating a 
pedestrian easement on the portion of property that connects Loveitt Woods to the 
Willens lot. 
 
Conservation Committee 
 
The Conservation Committee have been champions of this trail access for many years 
and support acceptance of this pedestrian easement donation. 
 
 

 


